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Peru State Students To Present Program on Auburn Community Strengths Thursday Evening
(KLZA) The Peru State College Community Development Class has been working over the past
semester to help determine the strengths and opportunities for the community of Auburn.

At 7 p-m Thursday (4/25) The Peru State Visionary Committee students will present their findings
about the Auburn community. The public is invited to attend the meeting at City Hall.

Refreshments will be provided.
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